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WIGTOWNSHIRE SPORTS COUNCIL 

Minutes of Executive Committee held on Thursday 26th May 2022 

at 7 pm in Glen of Luce Hall, Auchenmalg, DG8 0JP 
 

Jim welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked them for their attendance. 
 

In Attendance    

Jim Hayes - Chairman John Galloway - Vice Chairman Helen McMiken 
Jamie Nelson Dot Plant Mark Taylor 
Brian Wallace Alex Whiteside 
Alison Murray - D&G Council Jane McDowall (Secretary & Treasurer) 
 
1. Apologies  

 Ailsa Taggart and Ros Surtees.7 
 

 

2. Minutes of Previous Meeting   (28th April 2022)  

 All agreed that the minutes were an accurate record of the business conducted and the 
adoption of the minutes was proposed by Helen McMiken and seconded by John Galloway 

 

3. Matters Arising not covered on Agenda                         None.  

4. Affiliations                                         No new affiliations this month.  

   

5. Treasurer’s Report                           I&E to 26th May 2022 - circulated.  No queries.  

6. Sports Council Grant Applications  

 Grant Acceptance Forms received Harry Lockwood (golf), Mirren Gibb (swimming), Adam Wilde 
(football), Kieran Smith (rugby) and Machars Riding Club.  First 50% of grant award to be made. 

No use of grant report forms received for this month. 

The under-noted grant applications were considered and decisions made as follows: 

2022/021 Laura Donnan 
Junior International Tetrathlon at Moreton Morrell on 4th & 
5th June. 

£273.00 

2022/022 

Merrick 
Mavericks 

SSTQ Scottish Swimming Teacher qualification for three 
members. 

£750.00 

 

 

 

7. A.O.C.B.  

 Alex reported on another very successful Galloway Football Fair with over 2,000 people 
attending the weekend. 

Alison gave an update on the Schools Summer Holiday Programme and the Primary 7 
Secondary transition days.  Badminton and netball leagues along with XC running events 
had also taken place.  The Cycling Tour Series in Stranraer had been very well received. 

 

9. Date of Next Meeting 

Thursday 30th June 2022 at 7.30 pm - in Glen of Luce Community Hall, Auchenmalg. 

Dot and Jamie gave their apologies for the June meeting. 

Jim thanked everyone for their attendance and input.  The meeting closed at 7.50 pm. 

  


